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Yakima City Council November 7th Regular Meeting Review 

 

The Yakima City Council held a regular meeting on Tuesday, November 7th. 
 
Action taken during the Council meeting included: 
 

• Accepting a grant from U.S. Dept. of Transportation to assist the City for air service development and 
marketing strategies toward increased flights to and from Yakima Air Terminal-McAllister Field 

• Adopting the 2024 state and federal legislative priorities 

• Approving ordinances pertaining to Ad Valorem Taxes to be levied for collection in Fiscal Year 2024 
 
Click the following to watch on-demand Y-PAC coverage of the November 7th Council meeting – Yakima City 
Council 11-07-23 (yakimawa.gov) 
 
The November 7th Yakima City Council regular meeting airs on Yakima Public Affairs Channel (Y-PAC), 
Charter Spectrum channel 194, beginning at 7:00 pm today, Wednesday, November 8th. 
 
The City Council’s next meeting is a study session on Tuesday, November 14th, 2023, at 5:00 pm in the City 
Hall Council Chambers, 129 N. 2nd Street. 


